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May 17, 2023

By Email 
Stephanie J. Toothaker
North Broward Hospital District 
1700 NW 49th Street 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 

RE: Change of Use (Interior Renovation) from 15,361 square feet Office to Senior Citizen Center 
Use for Broward Health PACE Facility - UDP-A23006

Dear Ms. Toothaker:

This letter is in response to your request for a Water and Wastewater Capacity Analysis for the subject 
project. At this time, an analysis will not be required because there is a reduction in use. Therefore a 
new letter will not be issued.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

Chelsey I. Corneille

Chelsey I. Corneille, Project Manager II   
Public Works – Developmental Services Department 
City of Fort Lauderdale 
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